

Little Gaddesden C of E Primary School

Headteacher: Lorna Elkes

Newsletter 5th November 2020

Dear parents and carers,

We have thoroughly enjoyed the sunshine this week, making the most to enjoy time outside.

Reading challenge:

You may recall that at the start of term, we launched our reading challenge. Each child was given a reading passport to record their reading space miles from Earth to Neptune. I'm



delighted to say that several pupils have now completed their journey to the outer reaches of our solar system and selected an item from our stock of new books. I know many pupils are close to completing their passports, please continue to support your child with their reading so that more are able to choose a new book.

Remembrance Day

On Wednesday at 11am the pupils from Class 4, walked to the village memorial to lay the school wreath. Rev John Russell then led prayers as we remembered the fallen.





COVID-19 update:

If you need to contact the school regarding self-isolation, please use the following email address. covidnotice@littlegaddesden.herts.sch.uk.

Parent meetings:

If you have not been able to arrange a time to speak to your child's teacher last week or this, please contact the school office who will be able to arrange a time for you.

PE kit

I am aware that many local schools ask pupils to arrive at school in their PE kit for the day on the days they have PE. We will be starting from Monday 23rd November and you will be notified by the end of next week, which days your child will need to arrive in their PE kit. For those pupils who attend school clubs - they will still need to bring in sports clothing if it is not on a day when they also have PE.

Lorna Elkes Headteacher

Attached:

<u>Christmas circus workshops</u> <u>DSPL - parent workshops</u>